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I discussed the partial novation issue with DLA. Andrew Fitchie advises that we are able 
to effect a partial novation and that the mechanisms for this are in the SDS contract and 
the draft novation agreement in Infraco. He is going to confirm this today with an 
explanation of how it works. 

I have the advice from DLA on SDS termination, but have not reviewed it myself yet. Once I 
have reviewed this I will send it on. 

I have spoken to them about the alignment issue. Andrew confirms that they have a HoT 
document that deals with this and is sending me this. 

One the items on my list is to develop the process for extracting the information from 
bids on 12th and updating the Project Estimate accordingly. I will have this done (by 
Toby) within the next two weeks. I will put the team on standby for the relevant weekends. 
Given the offer of unlimited coffee and limited sleep I'm sure they will all jump at the 
chance! (I intend to be around myself for those weekends as does Bob). 

Yes we do need to address the doomsday scenario - perhaps you and I can discuss before I 
commit to paper. 

Brian Hannaby is an interesting thought for inclusion in the negotiating team. I'd like to 
meet with him and understand their capabilities/experience before committing. 

Regards 

Geoff Gilbert - Project Commercial Director TRAM Project 
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Geoff 

Please see attached note from Andie. 

Frances 
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